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Latin American Relief Fund Compensation Policy

The Latin American Relief Fund (LARF) is governed by an entirely volunteer Board of
Directors with no salaried staff.  No monetary or other type of compensation will be paid
to any directors or officers of LARF.

_________________________________
Judith Gille
President, Board of Directors
Latin American Relief Fund

Policy approved by the Board of Directors on August 9, 2022


